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Networking In Worcester 
Every fall, UMass CMAA students are afforded a unique 
opportunity to attend the New England Club Manager’s 
annual meeting and awards dinner. This year, 20 students 
participated in the dinner and meeting, held at Worcester 
Country Club in Worcester, MA on October 29.  

Upon arrival, Bill Shaw, General Manager at Worcester 
Country Club, gave Umass CMAA a private tour of the club. 
After the tour, we caught up with recent alumni graduates 
from Umass CMAA who were also in attendance. The annual 
scholarship awards are always a highlight, and this year, 
three chapter members — President, Rachel Porten, Vice 
President, Elizabeth Leivi, and member Jacob LeClair — were 
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Upcoming Events 

January 13 - 18, 2019: Chevy Chase 
Winter Externship                                          
Chevy Chase Country Club in 
Maryland will host a group of CMAA 
students for a week of club education.   

February 26, 2019: HTM Career Day                                                   
Several clubs are attending to recruit 
students for possible internships and 
post graduate opportunities. Rapid 
Recruiting occurred on November 9th 
and will happen again the evening 
before career day.  

February 24 - March 1st:  
CMAA World Conference                                                 
A group of 12 students will be 
traveling to Nashville, TN for 
conference! 
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awarded a scholarship from the David Meador Scholarship 
Foundation.The foundation was created in 1975 by members 
of the Chilton Club in Boston in memory of David, their well-
well-respected manager.   

Overall, this event remains an exceptional opportunity to 
enable students to network and meet club managers from all 
over New England. Thank you to the NECMA Chapter for 
being so supportive of our students.

GreatHorse Fundraiser 
Hands-on experience is invaluable to students. During the 
weekend of September 15th, 15 club members worked a 
four-day Member-Guest Golf Tournament at GreatHorse in 
Hampden, MA. GreatHorse is a new lifestyle club that is 
known for its spectacular views of the valley.  

While the opportunity to work at such a prestigious golf club 
is always beneficial, it was particularly helpful to our new 
members who had no previous experience at a country club 
setting. The lessons learned and insight gained for both new 
and returning members provides more of a foundation as we 
continue our academic careers at Umass.  

Not only did we gain experience, but we 
also raised $3,500 to help fund the travel 
for our chapter to attend the CMAA World 
Conference in Nashville, TN. Thank you to 
Scott Little from GreatHorse, for 
continually supporting our chapter.   

(Pictured at left: CMAA students take a moment to 
share the stellar valley views at GreatHorse.)
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Weekend Wedding at 
Nantucket  

Over Columbus Day weekend, 
five members traveled to 
Nantucket Island to work at 
The Westmoor Club. They 
worked a welcome party 
Friday night, a wedding on 
Saturday, and toured the 
Nantucket Yacht Club on 
Sunday. It was a unique 
chance for members to go to 
Nantucket for the weekend 
while being able to work two 
events and tour another club 
on the island.  

(Students on Nantucket)


